Inter-department Correspondence

MCGILL UNIVERSITY

September 14th,
19 32835

Sir Arthur Currie,
Prineipal -~ MeGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am enclosing, herewith, a letter and docu-
ments from The Royal Trust Company with reference
to lMrs., Blanche Hutechinson's Estate.

I note in the end of Nur. McDonald's letter

that he asks if there is any further information
required,

In acknowledging receipt of the letter and
documents to Mr, McDonald, I have told him that I
am sending the documents to you.

Faithfully yours,

A :
WIlLaxcti,

DEAN.




